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                                                                                               14th February 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers of pupils in Year 6 

 

 We will be holding a SATs meeting on Thursday 27th February at 3.15pm in 

6HS.  The Year 6 team will be able to share some important information about 

the tests each Year 6 pupil will be taking in May. We will also be able to provide 

you with some ideas on how to support your child at home.  We hope that you 

will be able to join us.  If you cannot make this time please complete the slip 

below to make an individual appointment to meet with one of the Y6 team. 

 

 

Many thanks 

The Year 6 Team 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Y6 SATs   Thursday 27th February 

 

I am unable to attend this meeting and would like to make an appointment to 

speak to a member of staff. 

 

Name of child……………………………………………………………………………. Class……………… 

 

 

Parent/Carer……………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

Please return to the office by Monday 24th February 
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